
Dear IAC Parent,

Next week our 3rd Grade students will be taking

the Fall English Language Arts Ohio State Test. We

will be testing on Tuesday, October 24, 2023 through

Monday, October 30, 2023. By working together, we

can make sure your child’s test experience is

successful.

Please help your child prepare by

● Make sure your child gets a good night sleep

● Eat a healthy breakfast at home or in the

cafeteria

● Make sure your child arrives to school on time

● Ensure that your child comes to school on testing

days

● Encourage them to take their time and do their

best

Thank you so much for your support!

I.A.C.Testing Staff


